
Corrigendum 
 

Referring to the tender notice published on DGLL website dated 5.10.2013 for the work of “Sub 

Soil Investigation for the construction of 30.00 mtr high tower at Jafrabad” the extended date of 

submission of tender is 15.11.2013 at 1500 hrs and tenders will be opened at 1600 hrs on the same day. 

All the other details shall remain unchanged.  

Director,  

Jamnagar 

 


